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TRANSITION TO BLENDED IN-PERSON LEARNING 

 

 

  

The administration is seeking affirmation from the Board of Education for the following modification  

to the District 90 “Return to School” plan: 

 

 

 

Transition from Full Remote Learning to Blended In-Person Learning:  

 

 December 14 – 23, 2020 

 

 

Winter Break for Students: 

 

 December 24 – January 8, 2021 

 

 

Winter Break for Staff: 

 

 December 24 – January 6, 2021 

 (January 7 and 8:  Remote Learning Planning Days) 

 

 

Full Remote Learning: 

 

 January 11 – 15, 2021 

 

 

Anticipated Return to Blended In-Person Learning (assuming stable public health metrics): 

 

 January 19, 2021 

 

 

 


